
 
 
 
 
 

 

INFO 
 

Dear Members,                            May 22, 2021. 
 
Today we all remember in unison the tragic loss of lives of passengers and crew 
on board PK-8303. Our heart goes out to the families of SHAHEEDs (By ALLAH’s 
will) and we pray for all departed souls. 
 
The devastation of this incident and pain for the loss of our dear ones shall 
always be with us for times to come. We, as a community, stand together with 
the families of our crew and passengers and covey our deepest sympathies. 
 
PALPA Executive Committee requests the membership to offer special prayers for 
the departed souls and keep them in duas. 
 
Prayers and found memories are what we have to remember our dearly departed 
colleagues.  
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


